
NOW SHOWING 
 

It’s time again to swap paintings at 
the Shrewsbury Credit Union.  
Hope you had a chance to see the 
current show on still life.  It is just 
lovely!  Swap date is  

February 10th between the 

hours of 4-5 pm   in the 

conference room.  Make sure to 
make alternate arrangements if 
you cannot make it.  Our next 

show is titled, Inside, 
Outside, Upside Down 
and features architecture, both 
indoors and out. Simple barn or 
luxurious castle, it’s up to you!  
Don’t forget to preregister by 
emailing your info.  See 
instructions below. 
 
  
  

CORE VALUES 
Hope your Sherwood value 

paintings are progressing well.  All 
have been spoken for, but there is 
always room if you want to get in 

on this fun community project.   
Contact Bob if you need some 

paint (or guidance.) This link will 
allow you to view the 

 Student’s Artwork 
rrwilson55@gmail.com 

 

 

 

                   
                                    

  

Come to our next 

informative meeting! 
 

Adam Rozan, Director of Audience 
Engagement for the Worcester Art 
Museum will be our guest speaker. 
Adam will talk about how the 
museum strives to remain a 
dynamic, active part of our 
community through recent changes 
and exciting new plans.   

February 2nd – 6:45. 

 

Show Instructions 

PREREGISTER 
your entry info to 

Nancy at 508-887-6891 or 
nancyandjoe54@gmail.com. 

This simple step tells us you are coming & what 
you are bringing so that we can make labels. 

REGISTER 
Fill out the form on our website  

(or attached along with newsletters)  
It auto- fills, so you only have to type 
the info once (whew!).  Print, cut and 
tape one to the back, keep one and 

bring the third with you on the 
designated day and time.  

Easy Breezy! 

 

Your Steering Committee 
Chairman: Bob Wilson 

Membership & Treasury: Chris Anderson 
Programs Chair: Ralph Parente 
Website & Publicity: Joseph Rice 

Newsletter: Melissa Maglio 
Secretary: Jenn Falcon 

Member at Large: Lee Smith 
Exhibits: Nancy Allen & Cindy Staub  

with Pauline Bergassi, Kay Vuona, 
Melissa Maglio & Bob Wilson 

Melissa Maglio  

 

 

 

A Look Ahead 

Mark Your Calendar! 
   March 2-Art Exchange Pntgs due! 
      April 6- Details to come 
        May 4- Year End Celebration 

 

 

 

Congratulations 

         To Melissa Maglio whose piece, 
Aussie School House was accepted into 
Concord Art Association’s most recent 

show. A fun show that runs ‘til  
Feb. 20th. 

Snow Cancellation  

Information 
If possible, check your email 
first.  If an AGS event is 
cancelled we will email the 
membership by 4pm.   Or you 
can call one of our three board 
members whose numbers are 
listed here and on our website: 

Bob 774-275-0827 
 Lee 508-754-8954 
 

February is birth month for the 
following artists: 

John Gagliardo, David Lucht, 
Rose Wang & Sonya Walters, as 

well as, Norman Rockwell 
(1894), Grant Wood (1891), 
Winslow Homer (1836) & 

Pierre-Auguste Renoir (1841). 

Have a wonderful 

birthday, friends! 

https://drive.google.com/folderview?id=0B4wAgKw9tdSPS2tUdzBWYV9lMnc&usp=sharing
mailto:nancyandjoe54@gmail.com

